
  

 
 
 
 
 

Notice of Meeting 
Debenture Committee 

 
 
 
A meeting of the Debenture Committee will be held on Wednesday, June 7, 2017 in 
Committee Room A, York Region Administrative Centre, 17250 Yonge Street, in the 
Town of Newmarket, immediately following the Audit Committee meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christopher Raynor 
Regional Clerk 
 
/C. Clark 
June 5, 2017 
 
 
 
Committee Members 
Regional Chair Wayne Emmerson, Chair 
Bruce Macgregor, Chief Administrative Officer 
Bill Hughes, Commissioner of Finance 
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